
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children

Week beginning 29th February will be book week at Maidstone and Causton.
During the week, the children will be taking part in activities based around the theme of ‘Wild Things’.

On Thursday 3rd March West End in schools will be visiting Causton to work with children on a drama and dance 
session based on the book ‘Where the Wild Things Are’. 

We would like all families to take part in a Wild Thing project as part of our celebrations. On World Book Day 
Thursday 3rd March we would like all children to bring a Wild Thing to school!  This should be something that 
you have created at home.  Here are a few ideas for forms your Wild Things might take but please feel free to be 
wild and creative!

∑ A picture of your very own Wild Thing
∑ A  model
∑ A story
∑ A poem
∑ A cartoon
∑ A poster
∑ A Wild Thing’s diary entry 
∑ A Wild Thing’s blog
∑ A board game based on the book
∑ A new outfit for a Wild Thing
∑ A menu for a Wild Things’ wild rumpus

The Wild Things will be collected in school on Thursday 3rd March to be shared in a special assembly to celebrate 
World Book Day. The assembly will be taking place at Causton at 2.30 and KS1 have been invited to join in. 

World Book Day will be a non-uniform day; the children are welcome to school dressed as Wild Things!

There will be second hand book sale at Maidstone on Wednesday 2nd March at 3.15. If you have any books in 
good condition you no longer need, we would be grateful if they could be donated to the sale. Please bring them to 
Maidstone by Friday 26th February

Kind regards

Miss Guest
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